From: mareksztaba Sent: 2025/04/17 11:20 AM
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Minor variance

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Re: A-2024-0461

This extension is kind of improvement to neighborhood but also information that going to be bigger
population in area.

It take to mind if City included improvement on sewer and rain water system!

In tast 10 months in this particular block / Eldomar Av.and Cornwall Rd We experienced total flood
of sewer backup in last July 2024 and lately on April 03 2025.

The question is if any improvement is going to be consider to this disasters.

Unfortunately insurances cover one of this disasters on life of insurance.

Also this letter is a written request to be notify of the decision.

Regards

Jan Mark Sztaba

39 Cornwall Rd

Brampton On
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